

Title: N/A

Organization: JennieOConnor.com

Address:

City: Palm Desert

State: CA
Zipcode:
Phone:

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:

Dear Members of the Texas Congressional Delegation,

I am writing as a concerned and deeply disappointed constituent regarding the proposed efforts to redraw congressional district lines in Texas—just four years after the last redistricting cycle in 2021.

Redistricting is intended to occur once every ten years following the census. This foundational guideline exists to maintain a fair and democratic process, free from partisan manipulation. Yet what I see now is a blatant attempt to gerrymander districts for political gain, with the apparent goal of delivering congressional seats to President Trump and undermining the will of the people.

This is not what you were elected to do.

You were chosen to represent all Texans—not a single party, not a single politician, and certainly not to protect any one individual's hold on power. Your duty is to uphold democratic values, ensure equal representation, and serve the best interests of your constituents. Attempts to redraw the lines now reek of political opportunism and erode public trust in the system.

We need our leaders to rise above political gamesmanship and reaffirm their commitment to equity, transparency, and the rule of law. I urge you to abandon this undemocratic redistricting effort and focus instead on policies that improve the lives of everyday Texans.

History is watching—and so are we.

Sincerely,

Jennifer O'Connor